
From: Matthew Sadowski   
Sent: Saturday, January 14, 2023 9:39 PM 
To: parkboard <parkboard@bellevuewa.gov> 
Cc: Kris Stromberg  
Subject: Next meeting and Bellevue Golf Course 
 

Parks & Community Services Board, 
 
 
My name is Matthew Sadowski, an avid golfer and regular patron at the Bellevue Municipal golf 
course. I moved to Seattle about 4 years ago and have since found the Bellevue golf course to 
not only be an enjoyable place to play and practice the game of golf but a place of community 
where people of all ages can gather. Playing at the course over the past few seasons observed 
an increase in practice and play which is great to see - not only for the game and the youth that 
is picking it up, but for the city and its parks as well. The reason I'm writing is because I'm 
interested in understanding more about the amount of revenue that the municipal course 
generates for the city and what percentage of that is reinvested into the course for 
maintenance and redevelopment. I'd like to make sure that I emphasize that the course is 
maintained quite well for the staff and resources allocated, however, given the revenue I 
anticipate the course generates, I think there is room for improvement. Does your commission 
or the city council generate a financial report that states the revenue generated by each of the 
city parks as well as the amount invested into maintaining or redeveloping each park including 
the Bellevue municipal golf course? Can you please link me to it?  
 

Additionally, while I was able to find the meeting minutes for the Jan 10th, 2023 meeting, I 
wasn't able to find the scheduled meeting for February. In your reply, can you please let me 
know the date, time, and location of the February meeting so that we can discuss (or at least 
hear further) in person? 
 
Thanks for your time. 
 
--  
Regards,  
 
Matthew Sadowski 
 


